
Multisensory Math: An Overview Workshop of Hands-on
Instruction for Meeting the Needs of All Learners 

The Multisensory Math Approach is appropriate for all but
essential for some. Our hands-on introductory workshop offers
strategies for teaching mathematics to all students in a
standards-based curriculum. Originally developed for teaching
students with language-based disabilities or dyslexia, as well as
other related learning challenges; this approach incorporates
strategies from the Orton-Gillingham tradition of literacy
instruction, the evidence-based Concrete-Representational-
Abstract Instructional Sequence, explicit instruction, and precise
instructional language to meet the needs of all learners. The
Multisensory Math Approach incorporates lessons from
neuroscience, the recommendations of the NCTM and the What
Works Clearinghouse as well as best practices in mathematics
instruction. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marilyn Zecher, M.A CALT

Two-Part Workshop

Sponsored By:

Dates: Saturday, October 2nd and Saturday, October 9th
Time: 9 am - 1:30 pm Pacific Time
Location: Virtual via Zoom
Price: $70 for members/$85 for non-members

 

Registration: https://idanorcalmultisensorymath.eventbrite.com 

The training will be recorded and participants will be able to access recordings to complete the course should
they have to miss a section. The recordings and ability to interact with an online platform containing those

recordings will be available until October 31st.

https://idanorcalmultisensorymath.eventbrite.com/

